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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no 

responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or completeness 

and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the 

whole or any part of the contents of this announcement. 
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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

References are made to the announcement of Jiyi Holdings Limited dated 31 March 2025 in relation to, among 

others, the quarterly update on resumption progress (“Announcement”). Unless otherwise specified, capitalised 

terms used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement. 

 

As set out in the Announcement, it is expected that the independent investigation report and the internal control 

report will be completed in April 2024. Due to the inadvertent oversight, the Board would like to clarify that it 

is expected that the independent investigation report and the internal control report will be completed in April 

2025. 

 

Save as disclosed above, all the information in the Announcement shall remain unchanged. 

 

By order of the Board 

Jiyi Holdings Limited 

Hou Wei 

Chairlady 

 

Hong Kong, 7 April 2025 

 

As at the date of this announcement, Ms. Hou Wei, Mr. Liu Xianxiu and Mr. Yang Baikang are the executive 

directors of the Company, Mr. Hou Bo is the non-executive director of the Company, and Mr. Hou Lianchang 

and Mr. Chen Zenghua are the independent non-executive directors of the Company. 


